
                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                   August 25th, 2021 

 

Dear Vendors, 

 

       Please find attached an application to participate in the 21st Annual SPYC 

Christmas Boutique. This year’s Boutique will be held on Tuesday, November 30th. 

We missed everyone last year!!  Two years ago, our Christmas Boutique Committee 

endeavored to make this event a successful one. We listened to your suggestions 

and have implemented many positive changes to our event from your feedback.  

We are looking forward to making this year’s Christmas Boutique even better and 

more organized.  

       Please note on the application that we are offering a new display option. It 

will be one table and your own rack, as we found many of you have your own racks. 

This year we will again be offering preordered box lunches at a cost of $10.00 which 

will be delivered right to your booth.  An order form for the box lunches is included 

with the application.  

      The deadline for returning your completed applications and full payment is 

Saturday, October 30, 2021. This year we are limited to 45 spaces and are expected 

to be sold out before that date. We are in the process of making unloading and 

loading more organized and will email the new directions and instructions before 

the boutique. 

 If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to email me, Carol Hansen, 

at carol@dband1.com.  We look forward to welcoming you on November 30th and 

greatly appreciated your participation in our 2021 SPYC Christmas Boutique. 
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